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Joseph E. O’Hara, Executive Director

November 15, 2021

Stefanie Gordon, Regional Grants Management Officer
Department of Health and Human Services
Administration for Children and Families

26 Federal Plaza

Suite 4114

New York, New Yotk 10278

RE: Grant No. 02CHO011394
Resubmission of Refunding Application (Budget Portion)

Dear Ms. Gordon:

The PEACE, Inc. Board of Directors has reviewed and reapproved the resubmission of the
Refunding Application (Budget Portion) of the Head Start / Eatly Head Start program for the
grant year February 1, 2022 through January 31, 2023 at the Board of Directors meeting of
November 15, 2021. This budget change was due to a change in NYS minimum wage.

Sincerely,

David A. Scharoun
President

PEACE, Inc.
Board of Directors
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